Email to All BACI Families — April 15 2020

Dear BACI Families:

We continue to be grateful for the collaboration and flexibility of the people and families we
serve as we navigate the COVID-19 pandemic together.

A reminder that BACI's Co-Executive Directors, Richard Faucher and Tanya Sather, are now
hosting a weekly online Zoom Family Gathering every Thursday at 7:00pm to share updates,
and to hear any questions or comments you may have.

Below you will find the invitation to tomorrow's Family Gathering. A few minutes before the
gathering is to begin, click on the link -- or phone the number -- listed below. You will be
prompted to enter the password below as well.

Please note: If you are planning on joining the meeting by phone or iPad, you will need to
download the free "Zoom Cloud Meetings" app prior to the meeting. If you are planning on
joining with a computer, you will be prompted to join Zoom after you click on the video link.
Please email any questions in advance that you may have about BACI and the COVID-19
pandemic, so we can provide as complete a response as possible. Please email your questions
to carol.broomhall@gobaci.com by 11:00 am Thursday morning.

In the meantime, for other BACI updates and resources related to COVID-19 — click here.

Take care! Together we will get through this!



